
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career 
aspirations, to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 10, 2024 

 

 

 

Hello Grape Pickers!  

 

This is a reminder that district calendar was amended in September 2023, to allow students and staff 

to be off on Monday, April 8, 2024, during the solar eclipse.   The swap day scheduled at that time 

was Friday, March 15, 2024.  The change was made after the district calendar was mailed to families.  

Please note that school will be in session on Friday, March 15, 2024.   Please use the calendar posted 

on the website for any updates and have a great evening. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 

 

 

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                                  Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager  
Mr. Brian Emick, Assistant to the Superintendent                                                                                Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative 
Assistant 


